
 
 
 
 

June 5, 2013 
 
Statement of Insurance Commissioner Mike Chaney on the Democratic Healthcare 
proposal: 

 

“The Mississippi Insurance Department has always looked for solutions to health 
insurance and healthcare care problems and we continue to do that today. Although 
I have not had a chance to examine in detail the plan proposed today by some 
members of the Legislature, it appears to be similar to what the department has 
worked on in the past, although I do not work on Medicaid issues.  We stand 
committed to work with legislators, the leadership and the governor’s office to 
further the well-being of the people of Mississippi.” 
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